

–Howard M. Nathan, President & CEO, Gift of Life Donor Program



FOR BEING THE DIFFERENCE.

We are inspired every day by our donors and donor families, transplant recipients and their caregivers, hospital colleagues, community partners, advocates and each of our Gift of Life team members.

Your generosity, compassion, strength and dedication are shining beacons of hope for our community.

We wish you and all those dear to you EVERY SPARKLING JOY OF THE HOLIDAY SEASON, and a New Year filled with love!



PICTURED ABOVE:

STEPHEN SCHWARTZ ALEX ANAYA Kidney recipient,

Gift of Life Family House quest Gift of Life's first DCD

heart donor

Donor mom, Gift of Life Ambassador

MARKITA LEWIS JOHN BRANTON Liver recipient, Gift of Life Family House

ALECIA MCFADDEN Liver recipient. Transplant Pregnancy Registry International participant shuttle driver

JENNIFER CUELLO

Double lung recipient, Gift of Life Family House guest









GiftofLifeInstitute.org